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White and Williams Participates in CHOP's Annual Toy Drive

12.15.17
 

White and Williams joined in the holiday spirit of charitable giving by participating in The Children’s Hospital of Philadelphia's (CHOP)
annual holiday toy drive.

Throughout the holiday season, employees in the Philadelphia office donated and collected items from CHOP’s holiday “wishlist”
including toys, art supplies, video games, gift cards, books and electronics. All donations support the Child Life, Education and Creative
Arts Therapy Department and are given to CHOP patients during the holidays and on birthdays, spreading cheer throughout the year to
patients in playrooms and during hospitalization.

White and Williams is committed to continuing the firm’s deep involvement in community organizations and critical efforts such as
CHOP’s Holiday Toy Drive.


